
 

 

 
 
RE: County Stay at Home Order 
 
March 26, 2020 
 
To Whom it May Concern:  
 

The individual with this letter is commuting to help care for the children of an employee of Atrium 
Health as permitted under the Stay at Home Order. Because healthcare operations are 
considered an essential business under the Order, they are permitted to leave their residence to 
commute to/from work. Given the 24-hour nature of healthcare operations, this individual may 
be providing care to children of our employees outside of traditional business hours. 

Thank you for understanding the needs of this caregiver to be out during this Stay at Home 
Order. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Jim Dunn, PhD, DHA, DAST, FACHE  
EVP and Chief People and Culture Officer  
Atrium Health  
 
 


